

Cranbourne East Primary School

22nd June 2017

Dear Parents and Guardians

On Monday 17th of July 2017, Cranbourne East Primary School will be launching a new Parent Messaging System that will utilise mobile text and email formats.

Our new system will provide greater flexibility to enable us to send you details relating to important school information including but not limited to:

- Student Absences
- Payment Reminders
- Camp, Sport & Excursion Information Updates
- Parent Teacher Interview Reminders
- Emergency Notifications

If you DO NOT wish to receive messages via our SMS and Email system please sign the attached "Opt Out" form and return it to the Office by Friday 30th June 2017.

Please NOTE: f you do not return an "Opt Out" form you WILL receive messages from the new messagir and email system.	12
×	

Cranbourne East Primary School OPT OUT of the Messaging and Email Service

I **<u>DO NOT</u>** wish to participate in the Cranbourne East Primary School messaging and email notification system.

I understand that this means that I will no longer receive student absence notifications, payment reminders and other school information distributed by the School Office.

Parent Name:		
Parent Signature:	 	
Date:		
Child's Name:		
Homegroup:		